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File: RM22.550
Date: 17 April 2025

Via email to:
angelamirams66@gmail.com,
greg@techiongroup.co.nz,
allan@cubittconsulting.co.nz

Dear Angela, Greg, and Allan

Request for further information under section 92(1) of the Resource Management Act 1991
(the Act) - Consent Application Number/s RM22.550

To ensure that correct and up to date information is available for consideration at the upcoming
hearing for this application, | request the following information under section 92(1) of the Resource
Management Act (the Act).

1. Please describe any changes that have been made to the proposal since the notification
decision was made, including any changes that are proposed following engagement with any
submitters. Please explain the reasoning for any changes. The notification report is available at
this link: https://www.orc.govt.nz/consents-and-compliance/current-notified-

applications/onumai-enterprises-limited-rm22550/.

2. Where any changes have resulted in a change to the exterior appearance or internal layout of
the structure, please provide updated drawings, plans, or architectural renderings as required
to understand the changes to the structure.

Please respond to this request by Tuesday 3 June 2025 with one of the following:

1. The information requested above; or

2. Written advice that you agree to provide the information, and the date by which you intend
to provide it; or

3. Written advice that you refuse to provide the requested information.

If you have any further queries, please contact me on 027 278 7523 or shay.mcdonald@orc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

T

Shay McDonald
Senior Consents Planner

B orcgovtnz 0800 474 082 Bl Private Bag 1954, Dunedin 9054
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